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Dear parents and carers 
Wishing you all a happy holiday at the end of next week. During the holiday please can you 
make sure that your child has the correct school uniform and PE kit, including the correct black 
shoes or plain black trainers. We also ask parent of girls who wear a hijab to ensure that it is 
short and does not cover their school uniform. Do ask us about our ‘pre-loved’ uniform too. 
Best wishes 
Liz Hayward 
Headteacher 

School Council 
Well done to our School Council for promoting our two charities, Young 
Minds and Comic Relief. We raised £768 which is brilliant. Thank you all 
so much for your generosity. 
This year we have raised over £1000 for charity, including Christmas 
Jumper Day. 

World Book Day 
We want all of our children to love reading. World Book Day was a great opportunity to get  
children talking about books!  

31 March Last day of spring term (EYFS KS1 finish at 1.30 and KS2 finish at 1.00) 
17 April First day of summer term 
We expect all children in school on the last day of term and on the first day of summer term 



Results of parent survey 2022-23 

Thank you to everyone who completed our survey. Your feedback helps us to keep improving 

our school. We are always happy to get feedback so please do not wait until our annual parent 

survey. 

We have 466 parents and carers in the school. 110 parents completed the survey. That means 

that  about one quarter of parents and carers gave us their views. 

 

1. My child is happy at this school. 
Yes 107     No 3 
2. My child feels safe at this school. 
Yes 108     No 2 
3. The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved. 
Yes 106     No 4 
4. The school makes me aware of what my child will learn during the year. 
Yes 105     No 5 
5. When I have raised concerns with the school they have been dealt with properly. 
Yes 107     No 3 
6. The school has high expectations for my child. 
Yes 103     No 7 
7. My child does well at this school. 
Yes 109     No 1 
8. The school lets me know how my child is doing. 
Yes 105     No 5 
9. There is a good range of subjects available to my child at this school. 
Yes 107     No 3 
10. My child can take part in clubs and activities at this school. 
Yes 105     No 5 
11. I would recommend this school to another parent. 
Yes 104     No 6 

School dinners  
From 17th April school dinners will increase from £2.29 per day to £2.52 per day. 
The new weekly cost of school dinners will be £12.60 per week.  

Camden Easter Holiday activities 
The school Easter holiday activities will take place from Monday 3rd April 2023 to Friday  
14th April 2023  
The programme is free for children aged 5 to 16 years old 
eligible for free school meals  
  
Activities for children and young people - Camden Council 

https://www.camden.gov.uk/children-young-people#cmft

